
January 2020 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

Deputation Update 

The New Year began with a full schedule for the month of January!  As the first few 

days of 2020 found Crystal and I busy with getting ready for our schedule of 

meetings, I was thrilled to be contacted in one day by 3 churches informing us that 

they had voted to take us on for support!  We were also contacted by a church that 

had promised previous support; they let us know that our support was to begin 

this month and that a special offering would be sent to be used for our expenses 

when we make the move to Kenya.  Praise the Lord! 

The month began in Washington.  Lord willing, we plan to end the month of 

January in Texas.  Our trip to Washington had some changes in plans due to a family 

emergency that required a return to Oklahoma.  We would appreciate prayer for 

the Coley family. 

Kenya in View! 

With the end of December having us at 60% support and an encouraging beginning 

of the year with 3 new supporting churches, I can see the end our of deputation 

drawing near!  Lord willing, we hope to be right at 70% support by the end of 

January, and we trust the Lord that He will allow us to be fully supported by June 

of this year!  We have begun collecting things that we will need on the field, and 

we have been setting them aside to await the time when we can ship them to 

Kenya.   

Prayer Requests 

In addition to praying for our continued safety in travel and good health while on 

deputation, would you pray with us that the Lord would allow Crystal and I to be 

fully supported by June?   

As of the writing of this letter, we need 20 more supporting churches to partner 

with us before we are fully supported.  Between the meetings that we have 

scheduled and the meetings in which we have already participated, I believe that 

our goal of being fully supported by June is a realistic goal with the Lord’s help!  I 

look forward to updating you on how the Lord has provided additional supporting 

churches.  Our desire is to see a decrease each month in the above number of 

needed supporting churches!  Would you pray with us for 20 more supporting 

churches?   
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(972) 221-5600 
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